
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

       22nd July 2022 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

July 

22nd—last school day earlier finish details to follow 

September  

1st and 2nd –Training day school closed 

5th— First day back at school  

October 

24th—28th Half term break  

31st  - School picture 

      Week 2 for school lunches when back in September 

Christian value of our fortnight 
 

This week children have been thinking of the 

value of “Kindness”      

which is showing others they are valuable by 

how you treat them. They had a great oppor-

tunity to demonstrate kindness during our 

Sports Focus Day by cheering each other on 

and celebrating other people’s successes  

We look forward to you all returning and to all the 

new children starting with us on 5th September 

2022.             School doors/gates open at  

 8:30am Years 1-5 

 8:50am Year R   

It’s vital all children are on-time 

After  years teaching at our school and others, 

it is with sadness and happiness that we wish 

Mrs Lowry a happy retirement. She has been a 

great addition to our school and we wish her 

all the best for the future. 

This week’s Lovely Hat winners 

 

Innovators Michal 

Discoverers Nuha 

Green Adv Rey 

Blue Adv Eliza 

Explorers Ibrahim 

Pioneers Adriana 

 

 

 

We have amended one of our inset 
days for next year – 

Monday 20th Feb 2023 has been 
changed to Friday 3rd March 2023 , 
please find attached out term dates 
for 2022-23. 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

Last week we were thrilled to receive our bronze 
award from the Lord Major from the Healthy High 
Five team.  We are hoping to continue with this 
award next year. It encourages children to do more 
exercise outside of PE lessons, drink more water, 
spend time reflecting and being still, nurture na-
ture and to eat 
more healthily. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

It may have been hot but we had fun. 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 11th July 2022 

 

Innovators                        83.5% 

Discoverers                      86.9% 

Blue Adventurers           90.4% 

Green Adventurers        85.2% 

Explorers                          85.3% 

Pioneers                            89.2% 

 

Whole School          86.6%   

Well done BLUE ADVENTURERS 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning 11th July 2022  

Innovators                      1 child late  

Discoverers                    4 children late 

Blue Adventurers          3 children late 

Green Adventurers       4 children late 

Explorers                        3 children late 

Pioneers                          1 children late 

 

Last week there were 19 instances of lateness by  16 

children and 7 hours and 4 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

 

 
Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.  Please contact us before 9:15am. 

You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

  Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org        w: www.hopecommunityschool.org 

 

 

Year 1 went to Highcliffe Beach on 15th July   

And had a great time they even put their 

toes in the sea 


